
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: roy [mailto:roy@mayhugh.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2014 1:35 PM 
To: Melvin Collins; Thomas KZGN 
Subject: Re: 20060320AAT 
 
Hi Melvin, 
 
 No I am no longer interested in pursuing this application.  Please dismiss this application. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Roy 
 
On 6/19/2014 10:21 AM, Melvin Collins wrote: 
> We are in the process of determining whether or not you are still  
> interested the subject application. Please let us know by email reply  
> if you want the continued processing or the dismissal of the application? 
> 
> Thank you, 
> 
> Melvin Collins 
> 
> Electronics Engineer 
> 
> Video Services Division 
> 
> Federal Communications Commission 
> 
 


